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Kerry Cavanaugh van Lith, Esq.
CUNA Mutual Insurance Group
P.O. Box 391
Madison, WI 53701

Dear Ms. van Lith:

This is in response to your June 24, 1985, request for a
copy of our 1983 CUSO survey. There was no NCOA survey of CUSO’s
in 1983. In 1984, NCUA staff did gather some information on
CUSO’so The results of the information gathering were not
formalized into a publicly available document. Therefore, there
is no CUSO survey available.

I regret that we could not be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

STEVEN R. BISKER
Assistant General Counsel


